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How are Direct Payments Assessed
For disabled 
children and 

young people, we 
undertake a Single 

Assessment to 
confirm whether a 
child has eligible 

needs

In some cases, the 
assessment may 
recommend that 

these needs can be 
met by other services 

such as attending a 
club run by  voluntary 

sector organisation

A child or young 
person may also 

be allocated a 
personal budget 

as direct payment

If eligible the case is 
heard at Family Support 

Panel where the  Children 
and Young People’s 

Disability management 
team, chaired by the 
Service Manager will 

review the needs set out. 
The panel decide upon 
whether the criteria is 

met

• Parents can spend the personal 
budget  through an agency to 
provide support or receive it as a 
direct payment to meet the child’s 
needs or a combination



Update: Assurance audit is booked for 13/1/2025 due to cancellation of earlier meeting as a result of sickness. Findings will be 

reported into Q3 POG and SMT Performance Report. The policy guidance has been competed and will be shared with CIC by 10 th 

January 2025. Systems Team  are building a Personal Budget At a Glance Report that will be implemented by 1st March 2025. 

This will provide us with enhanced visibility and more sophisticated reporting. We do not require  the Liquid Logic finance Model to 

achieve this oversight. There is now a central Personal Budget email address that is used for all correspondence and all finance 

have access.  



Update: Quarterly meetings are in place. Procedures documents have been completed implemented and shared with finance officers,  a review of  their 

use and confidence will be undertaken in Q4. Wider sharing with CIC teams will be completed by 10th January 2025. 



Update: The Systems Team are in process of building our Personal Budget At a Glance Report that covers all issues raised re reliance, single point of failure 

and issues with reporting and this will be in situ by 1st March 2025.
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